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Dear Chairman Anthony Hood,

I am writing to express my support for the rezoning of the U Street Third District Police Station and EMS Co. No. 9
(Zoning Case No. 23-02).

This site is not only underutilized today, the two-story garage on U Street is a particularly negative presence on a
busy transit corridor that should be more pedestrian-friendly. This rezoning is an important change to better address
our acute housing needs, provide new public facilities, and make improvements to the streetscape.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Mr. Troy Michalak

1000 New Jersey Ave SE Washington, DC 20003-3312
michalak92@yahoo.com

ZONING COMMISSION
District of Columbia
CASE NO.23-02
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